Brent Safer Streets and Licence Dept, Brent Civic Centre Engineers Way Wembley HA9 OFJ

Dear Dennis Viechweg,

I am writing to you in complete support of <u>Peaches Bar & Restaurant</u> of address 177-179 Kenton Road, Harrow, HA3 0EY.

Peaches is one of very very few bars in the area that uphold a strict door policy and ID restriction. It's without saying that Peaches, its management, staff and security go over and above their normal duties to ensure nuisance members of the community are not allowed into Peaches and kept away from the bar.

Having been at Peaches numerous times at closing hour, I have seen security politely encourage customers to leave the bar quietly and considerately so as not to wake sleeping residents.

I hope the licence department allow Peaches to keep their late licence and fully support this.

Yours sincerely,

14th February 2014



Uxbridge
UB8 3DS

Brent Safer Streets and Licence Dept, Brent Civic Centre Engineers Way HA9 0FJ

Dear Mr D Viechweg,

I hereby give my full support to Peaches Bar.

I am writing this letter to support Peaches bar with regards to their licence review.

As an avid attendee of Peaches Bar for dinner and drinks at the weekend, I fully support the management, security and staff in the way they run such a successful business. It has become a focal point of our community and would be a great shame if its late licence was to be cancelled.

Whether I have been there for shisha or for a family engagement, the management team have always been extremely professional, polite and organised. The security and staff work seamlessly together to ensure a smooth operation – something which cannot be said for the other bars in the area. I believe Peaches leads the way in how late night revellers should be handled.

I hope my points are taken into consideration.

Many thanks,

Mr **Nyhhella**

15th February 2014 Re: Letter in support of Peaches Bar and Restaurant

> Ruislip HA4 8DH

Brent Safer Streets and Licence Dept, Brent Civic Centre Engineers Way Wembley HA9 0FJ

Dear Dennis Viechweg,

I am writing this letter to you in full support of Peaches Bar & Restaurant. The staff and management team's friendly and professional manner is one the main reasons I continue to go there. I have been many times over the weekends, and security always ask for ID upon entry (something I think is what ensures an upper calibre of a crowd). Any nuisance customers are politely asked to leave but I have never seen any issues grow in Peaches as they are dealt with swiftly and efficiently by security.

It is one of the only places I go in Kenton and Harrow as I like to support local businesses. Moreover, it is the one of the only places I would encourage my friends to go to due to their professional manner.

Yours sincerely,

Miss househous



20th February 2014

Brent Safer Streets and Licence Dept, Brent Civic Centre Engineers Way Wembley HA9 OFJ

Dear Dennis Viechweg,

I hereby give my full support to Peaches Bar.

It is a great family venue where we can go and eat.

Moreover, my irregular working hours mean that on the weekend I don't normally manage to get to Peaches till around 11pm. I know a lot of people who are in the same position as me with regards to times they can attend Peaches. I have never seen any nuisance behaviour and the security always run a tight operation. The ID Scan service at the entrance to Peaches ensures they know who is in attendance.

I fully support Peaches Bar and hope my point of view is taken into consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Letchworth Road Stanmore

19th February 2014

Brent Safer Streets and Licence Dept, Brent Civic Centre Engineers Way Wembley HA9 0FJ

Dear Dennis Viechweg,

I am writing this letter in support of Peaches Bar & Restaurant.

Having been attending the venue since it opened in 2009, I would like you to note its value in the community and surrounding areas.

It is a very well run establishment with extremely friendly staff and very professional management. I enjoy coming to Peaches with family and friends alike, and enjoy having somewhere to spend time on a Friday and Saturday nights thanks to its late licence.

I have found security to be most professional ensuring all rules and regulations are upheld week in and week out. I am a regular customer at Peaches thanks to the amalgamation of all the points above and would be extremely disappointed if its late licence was to be revoked.

It would have a profound affect on its regular customers who enjoy Peaches.

I hope my support of Peaches is taken into account.

Kind regards,

NOCAMON CONTRACTOR

Watford WD19 4DZ

22nd February 2014

Rec'd 25/2/2014

Brent Safer Streets and Licence Dept,
Brent Civic Centre
Engineers Way
Wembley
HA9 0FJ

Dear Mr Viechweg,

I hereby give my full support to Peaches Bar and Restaurant and object to the notion that Peaches should have its late licence removed.

Peaches is a well-run, well-established, safe and secure bar which is attended by a lot of family and friends. Security are always available if it would ever be needed, and Peaches should not be punished for the behaviour of a select few.

Yours sincerely,

Wanne One

Mrs Minte